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‘Nobody Left Outside’ a collective of organisations committed to working together to find solutions
to improve access to healthcare for the communities we all represent, have written an open letter to
the european commissioner for health & food safety, dr vytenis andriukaitis.

As representatives of the communities most affected by HIV/AIDS, viral hepatitis and TB, we reiterate the need for
strong EU-level political commitment to cross-border and cross-disciplinary cooperation to address these threats.

The Nobody Left Outside collective wrote an open letter to Commissioner Andriukaitis (pictured above) today, to
share the message that the European Commission must take a leadership role on these issues.

Click here to read the letter and see the full list of signatories.
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